Rev. Edwin F. Price, 1209 Tennessee St., Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Friend Ed:

Yes, I will be glad to cooperate with you and start work beginning September 21 until Thanksgiving.

I feel amenable to the suggestion that we use the title "Christian Strategy in the Game of Life". It is still early to pore over the material for fall since this is my short vacation time, but I would like to have the one new book on "Honest Answers to Honest Questions", which would help me.

With all good wishes to you and yours, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA:AH